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THE RADIO VOICE OF DENVER 5,0 0 0 WATTS 

October 27th, 1959 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
120 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

PETROLEUM CLUB BLDG. 

DENVER <, COLORADO 

Thank you for your letter reporting reception of our 
station on October 12th and for your comments. We are 
most happy to verify your report. 

Cordially yó 

G James D. C urch 
Chief Engineer 
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